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AGENDA NOTES  

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 12 MARCH 2012 
 

The purpose of these Notes is to provide some of the background to the main Agenda items as numbered 
in its left hand column and an indication of who will lead on them. 

 

ITEM SUBJECT 

4 FINANCE REPORT 

The usual report will be circulated with the papers for this meeting and be available on the web 
site from Friday morning. 

5 ECONOMIC IMPROVEMENT FUND APPLICATION 

An update on progress with the application to the Isle of Wight Council for the advertised 
allocation to Ventnor that is intended by the Town Council to support its Economic 
Development Project 

6 ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT PROJECT 

This sets out alternative funding proposals for the project. 

7 LEASE OF OUTFIT LAND 

The Town Council is asked to approve the lease for the land supplied by the Isle of Wight 
Council and to determine whether it will accept it as a standard lease for these purposes wishes 
to take legal advice before doing so. 

8 DOGS 

Councillor Debby Robinson will report on her conversation with the Isle of Wight Council’s 
Environment Officer and the town Clerk will report on the employment of an individual to the 
role of implementing the Town Council’s decision on a response to the problem at its last 
meeting. 

9 WINTER GARDENS’ CONTENTS  

Following a report on progress to date with selling off the remaining contents Members will be 
asked to agree an exit strategy. 

10 NOTICEBOARDS 

Councillor Debby Robinson will ask Members to consider applying to take over management 
and ownership of three public noticeboards. 

11 VENTNOR BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

Councillor Debby Robinson will report on her attendance at the meeting of the Association on 
Tuesday 6 March 2012. 

12 TOWN CLERKS’ REPORT 

This will be the usual update on work the Town Clerks are currently progressing. It will include 
the recruitment and selection process for the Community Development Worker post, the 
ending of the experiment with flying Hawks against the pigeon nuisance, the latest situation in 
respect of the War Memorial and the support for the Ventnor Music for Fun Festival. 

  


